From: Marion Delprado

Sent: Friday, 10 December 2021 10:51 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Cc: pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au
Subject: DA for 351 Robertson Rd Newport
Categories: DA2020/1756

Dear Rob Stokes and People in power,

It is with incredible sadness and indeed anger that | write how i feel about the development which has been
approved. As a community we have asked you very seriously to consider the people of Newport as well as the vibe
and beauty of our suburb. It appears that the people we vote for are not listening and are instead going with the
developers yet again. Ah....Money speaks doesnt it?

Please look further into the unattractive design, the fact that there will be garage entrances and this wonderful
streetscape will be destroyed. As a community, we use Robertson Road in a positive way - as a meeting place for the
community to catch up, to enjoy eateries and shopping!

| find it appalling that there has been such lack of consultation and that this will impact on the future of our
streetscape and our community.

It is infuriating that you have put the developers ahead of the community and are ignoring the needs of our
community.

Sincerely

Marion Delprado



